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Users Get Ready for New Financial Management 

Software Upgrade (eFinancePlus 5.1)

On Wednesday, October 12, 2016, Frankie Jackson participated in one of the user training sessions on the new 

financial management software, SunGard eFinancePlus 5.1. The Information Services and Applications team will 

be upgrading from the 5.0 software version to 5.1 on October 14th, 2016. When users arrive on Monday, October 

17th, 2016, they will be live on the new version. The new version is a major upgrade, offering greater levels of 

user friendliness and increased functinoality. An overview is available here. 
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